
As of July 15, 2021, until further notice, the City of Molalla has issued a Stage 1 Water Alert for its 

customers due to ongoing drought conditions. The City requests voluntary reduction of all water use. 

Outside watering will only be permitted for even addresses on even dates and odd addresses on odd 

dates. No watering is allowed between the hours of 7 a.m. and 9 p.m. Washing of paved surfaces is 

prohibited except for health and safety purposes. Other restrictions apply. Further information is 

available on the City website: https://www.cityofmolalla.com, click on the scrolling message in the red 

ribbon at the top of the home page. 
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